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FROM THE PRES-  
  It was the best of times, it was 
the worst of times. To quote some 
famous author (no I do not know, 
nor do I care) As nothing else can 
explain what we just went through. 

Camaro Superfest was a complete 
success. Have not heard a single 
complaint or issue as of today. 
No, we (and by we I mean me) do 
not know yet our final numbers 
(funds or cars). Most of our team 
is taking some much-needed time 
away from our duties as club 
officers and enjoying our summer, 
finally. Purposely did not have a 
July club meeting for that very 
reason as well. We will get 

numbers for the August meeting and 
discuss all things Superfest then. 
Remember I sent out an email with 
homework, be sure to complete it 
and send those CSF 2025 ideas to 
me as soon as you can. We need to 
start on next year sooner than 
later to avoid some of the issues 
we delt with this year. Most 
importantly a theme or feature 
Camaro, or whatever we want on our 
artwork. This needs to be decided 

now to give us time to have the 
graphics done. Several ideas came 
about this year that proved 
useful. Utilizing that small hall 
(Cesero Hall) behind the 
registration area for smaller 
vendors was well received. Not 
having the pavilion as promised 
turned out to be a blessing. Air 

conditioning felt very good 
indeed. Drive to judging was 
received with at least some 
enthusiasm and using an outside 
club seemed to work well. All in 
all, we are to be proud of what we 
accomplished this year. I believe 
we will improve upon everything 

next year as we go to year three 
at Multi Lakes Conservation Assoc. 
Just like at Riverside Park, 
things get easier with repetition. 
Third times a charm they say. 
Let’s make it happen. Save the 
Date July, 11,12,13 2025. Our 34th 
annual Camaro Superfest. Keep an 
ear to your email for the location 
of the August club meeting. And if 
it fancy’s you, tune into our new 
web page at www.emcamaro.com . I 
try to keep it current with at 
least the time, date and location 
of the next month’s meeting. Soon 
to have a media (photos) page 
complete with the latest pictures 
of what we do, enjoy our Camaros. 
   On to the worst of times. We 
lost one of own in July, shortly 
after Superfest. Mark Harpootlian 
passed at home on July 18th. He 
fought the evil cancer for ten 
years. He was a dear friend and 

club member since forever. Serving 
as Treasurer and helping many a 
Superfest be successful by 
supporting the website and all 
around helping out. Those of us 
who attended his funeral witnessed 
things we did not know about Mark 
and some things about us as well.  
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Mark loved his Camaro (that would 
be an understatement for sure) so 

much it was in attendance. Along 
with 18 other Camaro friends. The 
eulogy given by his dear friend 
and business partner was heartfelt 
and explained so many things we 
took for granted about Mark. First 
and foremost, he had a sense of 
humor hidden I did not know about. 
Limiting all “sermons” to ten 
minutes. No exceptions. His Son 
let us know that Mark wore many 
hats in life, all the usual, 

father, mentor, friend, husband. 
But seemingly he wore a whole 
bunch of Camaro hats. It hit home 
hard. All of us in this club lost 
something in Mark. He will be 
missed. But he will never be 
forgotten as he will live on in 
our memories for as long as this 
club and we are around. And I know 
I will never forget the gift of 
song given by our own John Danic, 
it was beautiful. Rest in Peace 

Mark. 
              Snook OUT 
  

CAMARO MEMORIUM 

You are no longer with us, but you 
are not forgotten! 
 Tom Hawke  Karen Lewis  
 Doug Warren  John Glister  
 John VanOrsdal Russ Sarns  
 Rich Worcester     Dan Theriault 
 Vicki Angelosanto  Joan Turon 
 Louis H LaRiche    John Hancock 
 Mark Harpootlian 
They are at peace with our Lord. 
 

 
 

EMCC MEETING 

Your next EMCC meeting will be on 
MONDAY, AUG 19 and will be held at 
ROSE’S RESTAURANT 201 N Canton 
Center Rd, Canton (corner of 
Canton Center & Cherry Hill Rds) 
Dinner will be at 6pm the meeting 
will start at 7:30pm. We hope to 
see you there!  

EMCC MEMBER CAR LIST 

PLEASE register your Camaro on our 
web-based database … log on to- 
www.emcamaro.org/ClubCars/Camaros.
asp  This isn’t mandatory, just 
for fun! NOTE!! – we have LOTS of 
members in the registry, but 
missing many pictures! 

 

MEMBERSHIP NEWS 

We had MANY new members this past 
month, most signing up at CSF! 

Welcome to Vince & Mary Astra, 
Michael & Faith Dickmeyer, Patrick 
& Carla Long, Raymond Jennings, 
Don & Mary Kraj, Nicholas & Marisa 
Reno, Barbara & Brad Brown, Fred & 
Pat Weber, Douglas & Kristy Kohns, 
Matteo & Gabby Robazza, Carrie & 
Stephen Nickel and Jim Ristich. 
EMCC Membership is currently 82.  
THANKS FOR BEING AN EMCC MEMBER!! 
 

EMCC EVENT NEWS 

While there are many events listed 
on the calendar, there are always 
a few that are considered “club” 
events, where we hope more members 
will try to attend those select 
events. Look for separate articles 
on some of these events. For other 
events, please contact DON, our 
Activities Director. For those 
events you are interested in, Don 
will keep track of those and who 

are interested and send out emails 
only to people for those events. 
 

EMCC CHARITY FUND  
The “Eastern Michigan Camaro Club 
Community Fund” is open to your 
donations. DONATING IS VOLUNTARY!! 
And it is tax deductible! We are 
setup through the Canton Community 
Foundation. Use their website to 
donate- www.cantonfoundation.org  
Make sure you select  The Eastern 
Michigan Camaro Club Community 
Fund in the pull down menu of 
where you want your donation to 
go. Here is another link....   
https://localimpactalliance.org/fu
nds/canton/donor-advised-
funds/the-lariche-family-eastern-
michigan-caramo-club  
THANKS for your support!!  
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THE CORNER CAMARO 

This month’s Corner Camaro goes to 
EMCC member Mark Harpootlian and 
his 1969 Camaro coupe. It’s most 
unsettling that Mark’s turn is 
right after his passing. The story 
of his Camaro is -  
  I found my ‘69 Camaro on the 
internet in the Summer of 2000. 
Sharon and I drove from our home 
in Southfield, MI to Albany, NY to 
bring it home on a trailer. The 
car could barely make it onto the 

trailer and I said to myself, “Oh 
no, what have I done!” 
  A previous owner had put in a 
327 and drag raced it. My goal was 
to turn it into a driver, restored 
back to 1969, not necessarily 
original or factory-fresh, but 
something that would at least be 
authentic to the period. 
  The car felt like it was 
starting up in second gear all the 
time due to the Muncie’s close 

ratio 2:20 first gear. I shopped 
around for a 3:11 Saginaw – much 
more conducive to cruising around 
town and creeping along Woodward 
Avenue in the annual Dream Cruise. 
I put in a new clutch, too. One 
that was used in the 307’s and 6 
cylinder Chevy’s. It has nice easy 
feel. It shifts really nice now, 
very smooth and effortless. 
  The car still rode pretty harsh, 
so off came the traction bars, air 

shocks and heavy-duty rear leafs. 
I put on the standard 5-leaf 
springs which were 15% softer than 
what the drag racer had used. That 
was a lot of work, especially 
since someone had WELDED the front 
leaf spring brackets to the 
underbody! 
  Other improvements included a 
front spoiler, new grill, bumpers, 
various emblems, marker lights, 
outside mirrors, weather-

stripping, wheels and tires.  
  The biggest improvement by far 
was when I had the car painted. I 
kept the original Frost Green 
color and the twin black rally 
stripes, which it had when I got 
the car but probably weren’t 
original. They just look cool.  
  There are still more things that 
I want to do, but for now, I just 

enjoy driving it. It gets out 
several times a week when the 

weather’s good. I get a lot of 
looks, waves, and thumbs-ups and 
that makes it all worthwhile. 
  
We also honor Sharon Harpootlian 
and her Camaro - 2016 Camaro 
Coupe. The Camaro has a V6 engine 
and 6 speed auto manual trans. The 
exterior color is Garnet Red and 
the interior color is Gray. A nice 
gray stripe was added to give the 
Camaro a great accent! Sharon does 

drive this Camaro all year long! 
NICE RIDE!! 

 
  NEXT MONTH – member 272  
Paul Trickett and his 2000 Z28 

 

IN MEMORY OF MARK 

 
 

Mark Harpootlian 
November 11, 1949 – July 18, 2024 

Mark Harpootlian EMCC member 239 
was the 6th person to be granted 
LIFE status as an EMCC member. I’m 
guessing he joined the club nearly 
20 years ago. He was probably 
recruited at a local car show or 
perhaps was tagged with a club 
flyer in a parking lot.  
      Continued next page → → 



Mark was a very mild-mannered 
man... never got angry that I 

remember and always had good 
reasoning and was able to help 
solve problems when they arose. 
That made him a great treasurer, 
when he took that job when we 
needed someone to step up. Russ 
Sarns was our first club treasurer 
and Mark filled in perfectly after 
Russ stepped down. And Mark did 
such a great job as treasurer, we 
kept him there until just 3 years 
ago! Mark also pioneered our 

website and more importantly our 
Camaro Superfest website, which 
allowed us to take registrations 
online! The system worked so well, 
the model railroad group I belong 
to borrowed the same format and 
Mark was so nice to help us get 
that started too! Mark also had 
mechanical skills, working on his 
own Camaro, like many of us, and 
got it running great again. His 
Camaro has always been one of our 

nicest in the club and it always 
was great looking when he drove 
it. We honor a very honorable man! 
We are saddened by the loss of 
Mark, we will miss seeing him, but 
we are very blessed to have known 
him and keep him in our memories. 
We are happy, that he is no longer 
in pain and we know he is living 
well with our Lord in heaven... or 
as a good friend says, that great 
Chevy showroom in the sky. Lastly, 

let us not forget Sharon, he 
loving wife of 53 years and every 
bit as involved in EMCC as he was. 
We look forward to seeing her 
continue in the club and helping 
us keep Mark’s memory with us all. 
Blessings to you Sharon and to 
your family.       
     Barry Hensel 

 

 
To complete Mark’s legacy with 
EMCC, we are donating $2000 to 
Detroit Rescue Mission Ministries 
in the name of Mark Harpootlian.   

 

THANK-YOU!! 
I would like to thank all my 
friends in EMCC from the very 
bottom of my heart for the love 
and support you gave me with 
Mark's passing. Whether you came 
to the funeral home, attended the 
service, sent a card, thought of 
me - I really, really appreciated 
it. He only drove his beloved 

Camaro once in 2024. But, the Slow 
Ride 2023 trip was definitely the 
highlight of 2023 for him. If you 
wonder what is going to happen to 
that Frost Green 1969 - my kids 
have convinced me to keep it. Both 
Kevin and Jamie really liked 
taking it for drives around town. 
My daughter, sister Sue Anne and I 
think we could probably use it to 
pick up guys - wink wink. I really 
miss him and it's easy for me to 

get teary, so be patient with me. 
I hope to be at each and every 
monthly meeting and go on every 
trip, in my own car or as 
somebody's co-pilot. It pained me 
to miss Superfest this year but it 
just wasn't feasible to go. Again, 
thanks for your love and support 
of me and my family. 
  Sharon Harpootlian 

 



 
 

CAMARO SUPERFEST 2024 
July 12-13-14, 2024 

Multi-Lakes Conservation Club 
Commerce Township, Michigan, USA! 

Camaro Superfest 2024 is complete! 
It was a very great event and it 
seems that everything went very 
well! The Planning Team (EMCC BoD) 
did a great job of thinking the 
event through and making sure it 
ran well! Congratulations EMCC!! 
 
And here’s another point of 

view.... from the Multi-Lakes 
President’s message in their 
newsletter....  
 **Cruisin' Classics and Camaro 
Cheers: A Weekend to Remember at 
Multi-Lakes!**    Last weekend, 
Multi-Lakes dazzled as host to the 
annual Eastern Michigan Camaro 
Club (EMCC) car show, and boy, 
what a weekend it was! The event 
kicked off on Friday evening with 
a thrilling classic car cruise, 

where EMCC members revved their 
engines and showed off their 
prized Camaros.  
      Continued next page → → 
The atmosphere was electric, with 
enthusiasts swapping stories and 
admiring each other's wheels under 
the setting sun. 

  However the real excitement was 
yet to come on Saturday. Mother 

Nature blessed us with perfect 
weather—a clear blue sky and a 
gentle breeze—setting the stage 
for an unforgettable day. Over 700 
stunning cars graced our grounds, 
each one a testament to the 
passion and craftsmanship of their 
owners. From sleek classics to 
roaring modern muscle, there was 
something for every car aficionado 
to marvel at. The show wasn’t just 
about cars; it was a celebration 

of community and shared love for 
automotive excellence. Families 
strolled through rows of polished 
vehicles, photographers captured 
every angle, and friendships were 
forged over a mutual admiration 
for Camaros. It was more than an 
event; it was a gathering of 
kindred spirits. 
   As the sun began its descent, 
we transitioned seamlessly into an 
outdoor dinner for the EMCC 

members. Picture this: long tables 
adorned with checkered 
tablecloths, laughter filling the 
air, and the aroma of barbecue 
drifting from the grill. It was a 
feast fit for champions and a 
chance for everyone to unwind 
after a day of excitement. The 
camaraderie and sense of 
camaraderie were palpable — a 
testament to the bonds formed over 
a shared passion. 

  Sunday brought another beautiful 
day, and the festivities continued 
with equal enthusiasm. Visitors 
poured in, eager to soak up the 
last moments of automotive 
splendor. Awards were handed out, 
recognizing the best in show, most 
original, and crowd favorites. 
Each trophy represented not just a 
car, but the dedication and love 
poured into preserving automotive 
history and pushing the boundaries 

of innovation. 
  Reflecting on the weekend, it's 
clear that the EMCC car show at 
Multi-Lakes was nothing short of a 
triumph. The support from the 
community the dedication of the 
participants, and the tireless 
efforts of our staff all came 
together to create an event that 
will be talked about for years to 



come. It wasn’t just about the 
number of cars or the accolades—it 

was about the passion and 
camaraderie that infused every 
moment. 
   To all who attended, whether as 
participants, spectators, or 
volunteers, thank you for making 
this year’s EMCC car show an 
unparalleled success. Your 
enthusiasm and love for Camaros 
fueled the energy that made this 
event shine brightly. As we look 
ahead, we eagerly anticipate next 

year’s gathering, knowing that it 
will be another chance to 
celebrate what makes the 
automotive community so special. 
   So, until we meet again under 
the summer sun, keep those engines 
purring, cherish those memories 
made at Multi-Lakes, and continue 
to drive with passion and pride. 
The road ahead is as exciting as 
the journey we’ve just shared 
together. 

   Chris Myers, General Manager 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EMCC CHICKEN RUN!! 
Here is a month-long announcement- 
the annual EMCC "Chicken Run" is 
on Sunday, September 15th. All 
would be participants must RSVP to 
Kathy on or before September 10th 
by email at Mcdreme10@gmail.com  
with the words BUC 
BUC BUC in the 
subject line. This 
has been a great 
event and enjoyed 
by all that 

attend! We hope 
you will join us 
for a fun day.  
 

EMCC BIRTHDAYS!  
Happy Birthday to all of our 
AUGUST EMCC Birthdays! See the 
calendar for those names and 
dates! Hope all your birthdays are 
great! If we have missed your 
birthday, we’re sorry! Please 
email your birthday to Roxanne! 
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
EMCC Official events..... 

AUG 19 – EMCC Meeting – Rose’s Canton,  
  MI   6pm dinner  -   7:30pm meeting 
 

OTHER EVENTS-     
AUG 9.. Multi Lakes Car Cruise 
  Multi Lakes Conservation Club  
  3860 Newton Rd, Commerce Twp, MI   

  5pm-9:30pm   
AUG 10-11.. Motor City NHRA  
  Nationals  Milan Dragway  
AUG 10.. Clawson Lions Club 26th  
  Annual Charity Car Show 8am-11am 
  Downtown Clawson Main Street,  
AUG 10.. ECC Cars and Coffee 
  ECC 15701 Technology Dr,  
  Northville, MI  9am-12pm   
AUG 12.. Gino's Pre Dream Cruise  
  Car Show  Keego Harbor  5pm-9pm  
AUG 16-17.. Woodward Dream Show &  

  Parade  M1 Concourse Pontiac, MI   
AUG 16.. Detroit Tigers Classic  
  Car Show Comerica Park  
  Detroit, MI  2pm-7pm   
AUG 17.. Woodward Dream Cruise! 
AUG 18.. Brownstown Rec Center Car  
  Show  21311 Telegraph Rd,   
  Brownstown Twp, MI  10am-2pm 
 

AUG 24.. IDIDIT Car Show/Open Hse 
  IDIDIT, LLC 610 S Maumee St,  
  Tecumseh, MI  8am-3pm 
AUG 24 & 31.. Gateway Classic Cars  
  Caffeine and Chrome   9am-12pm 
  15011 S. Commerce Dr, Drbrn, MI    
AUG 24.. Wheels & Wings Car Show 
  Selfridge Air Museum   11am-5pm 
  27333 C Street, Harrison Twp, MI   

SEPT 1.. Lake Orion Lion’s Charity  
  Car Show  Canterbury Village  
  2359 Joslyn Ct, Orion Twp, MI   
  8am-3pm 
SEPT 8..  Frankenmuth Auto Fest 
  Downtown Frankenmuth, MI 
SEPT 8.. Henry Ford Old Car  
  Festival Henry Ford Museum 20900 
Oakwood, Dearborn, MI  9:30am-5pm   
 
FUTURE EMCC EVENTS- 
Sept ?? – EMCC meeting 

Sept 15 – EMCC Chicken Run! 
Sept 7-8 – NEOCC FALL Classic 
 
FOR MORE CAR SHOWS AND EVENT 
LISTINGS, please go to the 
Cruis’in Media website -  
https://cruisnmedia.com/events-
calendar/    
 

https://cruisnmedia.com/events-calendar/
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Eastern Michigan Camaro Club  
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

President- Paul Denski 
 734-718-2940   emccpres@gmail.com 
V Pres.- Don Jorgensen   
 734-452-9199     emccvp@gmail.com 
Treasurer- Jen Sievert 
 734-945-2516  emcctreas@gmail.com 
Secretary – Roxanne England 
 313-218-3184  emccsecrt@gmail.com 
Member@Large – Chris West 
 248-321-5430  emccmatlg@gmail.com  
 

   OTHER PEOPLE WHO DO STUFF 
Sgt@Arms– Rick Neibert   734-716-

6121        neibertrichard@att.net 

EMCC Charities - Sally West  

 586-904-4029   sallyawest@aol.com   

Board Advisor – Randy Martin 

Events – Don Jorgensen   
 734-452-9199     emccvp@gmail.com 
Newsletter- Barry Hensel  
 734-649-3056 Barry76Lt@wowway.com 
Websites-  Mark Harpootlian 

 248-420-6413  mark@majormicro.com 
Social Media - Bill Linton 
 703-963-2656      bill@lintons.us 
EMCC Women - Denise McPherson 734-
502-8802 kobos.mcpherson@gmail.com 
 

EMCC OFFICIAL STUFF 

The Eastern Michigan Camaro Club 
is a registered non-profit club in 
the State of Michigan, with the 
purpose of promoting fun and 

fellowship between its members, 
other Camaro owners, and promoting 
the Chevrolet Camaro. Our meetings 
are held once a month and are at 
various dates, locations and 
times. Meeting information is in 
our monthly newsletter and 
website. The EMCC sponsor is 
Champion Chevrolet, Howell, MI.   
Dues are only $20 per year!  
If joining after Oct 1, you will 
be good through the following 

year. Membership renewals are also 
$20 per year. Membership and dues 
are renewed every January.   
Club web site-  www.emcamaro.com  
Club Address- 6659 Schaefer Rd - 
Suite 1199   Dearborn, MI 48126 

 
 
 

CAMARO FUNNIES! 

 
 

PUN(s) OF THE MONTH: 1) I did a 
theatrical performance about puns; 

really it was just a play on 
words. 2) When two egotists meet, 
it's an I for an I.  
 
THE LAST WORD)s): 1) If a tree 
falls in the forest and no one's 
there to see it, a chihuahua 500 
miles away will bark at it. 2) A 
group of spring-breakers were 
partying noisily in a hotel room.  
Finally, a hotel employee knocked 
on the door and said, "I have to 

ask you to make less noise. The 
gentleman in the next room says he 
can't read."  "He should be 
ashamed of himself," one drunk 
student replied.  "I could read 
when I was 5!" 

 

 
 

EMCC MEETING REPORT 
There was no July meeting, so I 
have no meeting report to give!  
Hope to see you at the next EMCC 
meeting in August!  

mailto:kobos.mcpherson@gmail.com
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EMCC SWAP AND SELL 

Swap and Sell items are FREE to 

EMCC members/friends. Email items 
to Barry – barry76Lt@wowway.com  
   FOR SALE - 1999 Camaro hugger 
orange, black convertible top, 
original car, owned since 2003, 
shown at Camaro festival in 2004 
first in class, lots of paper 
work, very nice original car, 
always garaged and covered, 45k 
miles, asking $15,000, will 
entertain any offer,  
Phil (EMCC member) 517-546-0002 or 

philskater3030@yahoo.com  
   FOR FREE! - 2012 Camaro OEM 
radio/cd player with instrument 
face panel, unit is in excellent 
condition    FREE!!  FREE!!  
EMCC member Tom Borg 
734-812-0526   tom@tomborg.com  
  FOR SALE - GM Factory Exhaust 
System, parts off of a 2011 Camaro 
SS, V-8, 6-speed manual trans all 
parts are excellent condition:  
(fits years: 2010 thru 2014): 

(1) Complete one-piece cat-back 
exhaust system, pipes, cross-over, 
mufflers and chrome tips (used for 
about 5,000 miles), 
(2) 1-pair cast iron exhaust 
manifolds (use for about 9,000 
miles), (3) 1-pair Catalytic 
Converters (use for about 9,000 
miles), (4) Non-GM Parts: manifold 
gaskets and bolts. (5) Original 
Air Cleaner and Filter (use for  
less than 5,000 miles) and a 

couple of thermostats. Make Offer! 
Bill Jenkins, EMCC Member 
248-330-7517  majorj_20001@msn.com  
   FOR SALE - 1992 Camaro RS it 
has 150k miles, 3.1, V6, 5 speed 
manual. I am asking $8000. The car 
placed 2nd in my class in the 2004 
Camaro Superfest. If you have any 
additional questions, please feel 
free to contact me Bill Mongrain 
586-215-1038 mongrain029@gmail.com  

 
 

   FOR SALE - 1996 Camaro SS – 
Like new condition. Bright red 

with graphite leather interior. 
All options including t-tops, Bose 
stereo, and Group 2 option package 
with power windows, door locks, 
cruise control, tilt wheel, alarm. 
Additional SLP SS options include 
Hurst 6 spd. manual shifter, 
performance exhaust, Level II 
Bilstein sport suspension. 
Perfectly maintained, garaged 
under cover. Only 14,500 miles. 
$23,900. Car located in 
Northville.  EMCC member Scott 
Morris 248-444-3560.  Can see 
pictures on Craiglist: 
https://detroit.craigslist.org/wyn
/cto/d/novi-1996-chevrolet-camaro-
ss/7766331729.html  
 

2024 CRUISE NIGHTS 
Here is a partial list of some of 
the MANY weekly cruise nights  
  Every Tuesday- 
*Culvers of Lake Orion Car Cruise 
   4963 Interpark Dr N  4pm-8pm 
*Ukrainian Cultural Ctr Cruise-in  
   26601 Ryan Rd, Warren  5pm-8pm 
  Every Wednesday-  
*Car Meets Detail Garage Livonia-  
  CANCELLED UNTL FURTHER NOTICE! 
*VFW 6695 Wednesday Cruise Night 
   1426 S. Mill St, Plymouth  
   4:30pm-7:30pm 
*Westside Rod/Custom Cruise Night 
   VFW Post 3323 1055 S Wayne Rd,    

   Westland 4pm - 9:30pm 
  Every Thursday- 
*Brohams at BOVA - VFW Post 9885  
   6440 Hix Rd, Westland 5pm-10pm 
  Every Friday- 
*Multi Lakes Car Cruise  5-9:30pm 
   Multi Lakes Conservation Club    
   3860 Newton Rd, Commerce Twp 
  Every Saturday-  
*Parking at Pasteiner’s  8am-10am 
   33202 Woodward, Birmingham, MI 
*Big Boy of Livonia 6pm-10pm  

   37123 Six Mile Rd, Livonia, MI 
*Martin Technologies 9am - 12pm 
   43100 W 9 Mile Rd, Novi, MI 

For more listings, please go to 

the Cruis’in Media website -  

https://cruisnmedia.com/events-

calendar/  
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EMCC AT CSF 

Here’s a few pictures of awards at 
CSF 2024....  

 

 
 
Here’s a few from Milan during 
CSF. Yes, sorry, I did not win the 
match race....  

 
 

 

 
 
 
 



EMCC AT SOUTH LYON 

Several EMCC members attended the 
South Lyon All Day Lake St Cruise- 
John Danic, Dave Hlavaty, Don 
Jorgensen & Dale Baird 

 
 

NEOCC FALL CLASSIC 

Several members have already made 
plans to attend the big 30th 
annual NEOCC CAMARO FALL CLASSIC. 
This all Camaro event will be Sat-
Sunday, Sept 7-8. Most of the EMCC 
group will leave on Friday, for a 
back-roads cruise to the HQ hotel. 

If you want to go, and we 
encourage all to attend, 
(remember, NEOCC brings 30+ 
Camaros to CSF every year!!) 
contact DON asap!!! He had some 
hotel rooms reserved, not sure 
those are full at this writing. As 
a bonus... this event is held at 
Summit Racing... time for some car 
parts “shopping”!!  
 

WMCC BERGER SHOW 

Many EMCC members have attended 
this annual all Chevrolet show, 
sponsored by our sister club, the 
Western Michigan Camaro Club. The 
show is held at Berger Chevrolet 
in Grand Rapids. This event is on 
Saturday, Aug 24, which is also 
the weekend of the 38th Street 
Cruise. That is like a “mini” 
Woodward Dream cruise! If you are 
interested in attending, please 

let DON or a Board member know!  
 

EMCC WEARABLES 

Many members have asked about EMCC 
shirts, hats, jackets. We don’t 
have a supplier of these items. 
SO, we suggest you buy what you 
want/need at any store you wish. 
Then bring those items to the next 

EMCC meeting. We’ll then send it 
all to our embroiderer to get them 

customized with the EMCC logo on 
it. We can probably get your name 
stitched on too. The EMCC logo is 
$12-15 to be put on. Your name is 
$3-5 to be stitched. Logo goes on 
left chest, names on right.  
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EASTERN MICHIGAN CAMARO CLUB is sponsored by 

 
EMCC is Co-Sponsored and supported by – Saturn Printing, Loyalty Insurance, Livernois Motorsports, 
National Parts Depot, Cuda Automotive, Lingenfelter Performance Engineering, Ecklers All-Gen Camaro 
Parts,  Corrigan Oil Co., Kidd Co., Vanguard Motor Sales, SLP – Street Legal Perf, Detroit HotRod, Omnex 
Accounting, American Muscle, Ric & Rocky’s Auto Care; NBD Benefits Insurance 
 
EMCC is associated with – WWC- Worldwide Camaro Club, ICC- International Camaro Club, ACA- 
American Camaro Association, USMA- United Street Machine Association  

CHAMPION AUTOMOTIVE – Howell, Michigan

 

 


